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NURSERY SCHOOI

Learning in July e

Eastwood Day Nursery Newsletter—Issue 5

 AUGUST 2022:

Friday 12th August - End of Year Cele-
brations (sign up now closed)

Thursday 25th—Wednesday 31st—
Summer closedown

The children have been
enjoying a range of nursery
rhymes and ring games
together both inside their
classroom and outdoors in
the garden.

- SEPTEMBER 2022:

' Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd—INSET

Monday 5th—Day Nursery re-opens

The children have been
experimenting with
textures and surfaces and
painted and walked across
bubble wrap

They have been getting
messy and creative with
mixing different resources

The children showed delight in
making banana smoothies,
they each took turns to use
the hand held blender to
crush the bananas in the jug.
Once complete each child had
a cup of the smoothie to drink.

We say farewell next month to Melissa and
Alejandra who are both moving on to new
and exciting opportunities.

Oak class showed interest in looking at the
A number of our children will be moving

on to Reception/Nursery at the end of the
Summer term. It has been a pleasure to be
a part of their journey and we wish them

arrivals of the new plants. Looking closely at

\« the tomatoes, herbs,
strawberries and other
plants. The children used

all the best with their new adventures.

watering jugs to water all
the plants.



HOUSEKEEPING

In Cedar class the children have been
visited by Fred the tortoise who they
were able to feed and bath. They have
been practising using the pole
independently which has been very
successful and the children are now
taking further safe risks.

They have playing timed games such as
cone drop and Pom Pom pick up
where they have been racing against
the clock, and against each other to
complete challenges.

And of course they have spent a lot of
time in the water trying to stay cool during the ® Invoices are to be paid in full by no later than 1st of
heatwave. every month.

o Children should be appropriately dressed for
nursery and their clothes labelled with their names.
Children will get messy at nursery so please provide

extra clothing.

® Please remember to collect your children on time

to avoid being charged the late collection fee.

e If you are going to be away on holiday, please
notify us as soon as possible in writing. All
absences should be emailed to

edn@eastwood.wandsworth.sch.uk

® Please bring in labelled sunhats and sun cream to

Photography as a language

remain at nursery.

The children have been using digital equipment to e Buggies are to be folded please. Scooters, bikes and

capture photographs of their favourite things and buggies are not to be left in the reception area.
people. @ Our term time only children will be invited to a

It is really interesting to see their perspective of ‘Stay and Play ‘ session on Friday 19th August 2022
their surroundings. You will be amazed by whatyou  10:00-11:30

learn about your child just by letting them take o All children will attend the downstairs section of the
photographs. Why not give it a try? Day Nursery for the month of August.

® At drop off/collection please buzz and wait for

entry. Please do not permit entry to other parents.

Funding Eligibility

For more information and to check
whether you are eligible for 2 year old
or additional funding, please visit

www.wandsworth.gov.uk/eecp




